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Dear Don and Evelyn, 

TALENcE. L.December 12,197 2 

Glad to have recent news from you ,and that Don is now better.Life dif 

give you a raw deal,as far as health goes.Hold fast! 

Well,nothing much new here. Hy daughter Cecile is with us for a month 

with little Martin,who,when in jeans,cow boy hat and pistol,looks and acts very much 

Dennis the Menace!But he his a fine boy all the same. 

Glad to learn you plan to come to Europe next spring.As for myself, I shall 

probably cross the Atlantic also,but I do not know when.Probably in September. 

A mearry Xmas and a happy New Year! 

Bien amicalement, 

F.Bordes 
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